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January 31, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

| have had the pleasure of working with Andrew Arcello for nearly a decade at Linden Place Museum, an
1810 historic house in Bristol, Rhode Island, where he currently co-directs our summer arts camp for
children. Andrew has transformed our camp in to a highly regarded experience for children which both
educates and entertains them and the very high rate of camper retention from year to yearis a
testament to Andrew’s successes, extraordinary skill set, and vision.

Andrew is personable, enthusiastic, organized, and he possesses outstanding executive functioning
skills. He would be a tremendous asset to any educational related endeavor or program as he has been
to our museum education mission and | recommend him highly for any position for which he possesses
the necessary qualifications. Lastly, please do not hesitate to contact me if | may provide further
information with respect to Andrew’s outstanding performance and accomplishments during his many
years at Linden Place Museum.

Yours Sincerely,

& Bnnel:

James Burke Connell
Executive Director
Linden Place




